
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14th January 2022 

Cornet Lessons 

We all thoroughly enjoyed our first cornet lesson on Wednesday with 
Mr. Cox! This will continue for another 9 weeks and we will be sending 
out permission slips which will allow the children to bring their 
instruments home to practice.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder 

The homework tasks are now on Google Classroom and I will upload a 
new spelling list today. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Miss Dent  

alice.dent2@sgmail.org.uk 


